
From: Matt Eidson <meidson@phillipsinc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 4:07 PM 
To: Reynolds, Jennifer <jreynolds@sfwmd.gov> 
Subject: Southland Extension 
  
Good afternoon Mrs. Reynolds, 
       We are aware of the August 27th deadline for technical review of the Southland project. 
Given the extenuating circumstances of the newly filed petition for hearing concerning the 
FDEP ERP permit we would like to respectfully request a review extension for a period of 6 
months from today. If you have any questions, please contact me at any time.  
 
Thank You.  
 
Get Outlook for iOS  
 Matt Eidson  
 Vice President  |  PHILLIPS HEAVY CIVIL 
 
 Mobile:  +1 941-705-9558  
  30115 State Road 52, Suite 301, San Antonio, FL 33576 
  

 

  

 
As part of our brand evolution, Phillips Heavy Civil carries the legacy of Phillips & Jordan 
forward. Same team, same commitment—now operating under one brand, as a Phillips 
company. 
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